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MERRYHILL
SCHOOL
9345 S Colorado Blvd Littleton CO 80126

A NOTE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL

The year is off to a great start and we’re enjoying
spending the winter season with your children.

Here are a few reminders, When sending in
snacks with your child, please check to make

sure they do not contain nuts. We will be having
a Valentine class party on Friday February 12th.

Merryhill will be closed February 15th for
professional development day. If you’ve not

already done so, please send in an extra set of
weather appropriate clothes for your child. We
want everyone to be able to participate in the

fun outdoor activities we have planned. Have a
wonderful month and Happy Valentine’s Day!

Sincerely, Karen Baccarella & Michael Martinez

Are you planning on re-enrolling for the next
school year? We hope so! Re-enroll by February
19th and receive 50% off registration. Look for
further communication on this throughout the
month. Our management team is available to
address any questions or concerns you have.

PRIORITY REGISTARTION
FOR THE 2021-2022

SCHOOL YEAR



Our classes will be
celebrating Valentine’s
Day on February 12th
with a special craft and
snack. We’ll share
photos of the fun
activities on Links 2
Home!

IMPORTANT DATES

February 2nd- Groundhog Day
February 9th- Natl Pizza Day
February 12th—Classroom Valentine’s Day
celebrations
February 14th- Valentines Day
February 15th - Presidents Day/ Closed For
Professional Development Day
February 26th—Parent folders go home

CLASS VALENTINE'S DAY
CELEBRATIONS

February 5th - Castiel. B 
February 19th- Mary. R

February 22nd- Emma. M
February 25th- Norah. S

February 27th- Cassidy. D

In today’s connected world, many families
turn to online reviews to learn more about
the reputation of schools. Just a reminder
that you can find our school on Facebook,
Google, Yelp and other online directories.

We’d love more families like yours, so please
consider spreading the word about our

school.

LOVE OUR
SCHOOL?

REVIEW US!


